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CITY OF BAYFIELD RESIDENTS 

Hydrant Flushing Notice 

 

The City of Bayfield will begin flushing hydrants on Monday, May 16 through Friday, May 20, 2022. 

During these times you may notice discolored water and reduced water pressure.  If you experience 

discolored water please allow the water to run for 5 to 10 minutes until it clears up.  

 

The City of Bayfield Water Utility will try to keep any inconvenience to a minimum and appreciates the 

cooperation of our customers on this matter. 

 

City Water Department      5/10&13 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Established in 1913. 
 


